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18 June 2020 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
This week we have welcomed back our Years 10 and 12 students for face to face tutorials. 
 
It has been a pleasure to see more students and staff in the academy enjoying the first steps 
back to normality.  Students have engaged fully in their tutorials and have told us how pleased 
they are to come back into the academy. 
 
The systems we have put in place have worked very well and are helping to ensure we are 
keeping staff and students safe.  We are now considering how we can extend our opening 
further. 
 
As such, I would like to offer all parents in years 7 to 10 and year 12, the opportunity to have a 
face to face meeting with a member of the academy leadership team or your child’s 
Achievement Leader. 
 
In this meeting, which your son/daughter would also be invited to, you would have the 
opportunity to discuss areas such as  
 

 How your child has engaged in the online learning. 

 Any particular gaps in your child’s knowledge or understanding 

 Any concerns you wish to share with us. 
 
This meeting will ideally be face to face but could be held remotely if you prefer. Please 
complete the short questionnaire below, so that you can tell us if you would like to attend such 
a meeting. 
 
https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/NSKSG5D 
 
Depending on the level of interest, we will then try to schedule these meetings over the next 
few weeks. 
 
In the meantime, can I thank you for continuing to support your child’s home learning.  I do 
appreciate this can be quite demanding and I hope we can offer more traditional learning in 
the near future. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
A M Sherman 
Principal 

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/NSKSG5D

